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April 4, 2024

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
For further information, please contact: 
Brock Anderson, Director of Development
(319)-768-9826
Brock.anderson@hopehavencorp.com 

Dean and Karen Hurliman
(319)-985-2567



Hope Haven, a division of Imagine the Possibilities, Acquires and Names New Home for Individuals with Disabilities 

Hope Haven, a division of Imagine the Possibilities recently purchased a community-based home.  The house is a home for four individuals with disabilities.  The Hurliman Home was made possible through a generous donation from Dean and Karen Hurliman.  In addition, grants were secured to complete the residence.  Hope Haven, a division of Imagine the Possibilities, is extremely grateful for this level of support to improve the lives of individuals who live there.  
Dean and Karen said “we are forever grateful for the loving care given to our son, John, by the staff at Hope Haven.  His caregivers are genuinely concerned for his welfare.  Their dedication has given John a happy, loving environment for many years.  We trust this will continue in the years ahead.”  In appreciation, the Hurliman’s have recently given over one hundred thousand dollars to Hope Haven.
In honor of Hurliman’s generosity, the house will be named Hurliman Home.  
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